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Monday, October 20, 2022 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
 
 
Virtual Opportunity for Community Input on Health in Northeast 
Colorado 
 
Sterling, Colo. – October 27, 2022: The Northeast Colorado Health Department has 

been holding community engagement meetings in each County over the past 5 

weeks to gain community input for our Community Health Assessment that will 

inform decision-making, the prioritization of health problems, and the development, and 

implementation of our next public health improvement plan.  

There will be a regional community engagement meeting held virtually via Zoom 

on Tuesday, November 1, at 5:30 p.m. To register for this virtual meeting, please 

go to our website (www.nchd.org), click on the “find a meeting – register” button 

and register for the last meeting (virtual only). The Zoom information to join the 

meeting will be sent to you.  

We would like to invite all members of the community to take part in this health 

assessment. If you know of others that may be interested in participating as well, please 

share this information with them.  

# # # 

 

http://www.nchd.org/
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